
 

Newcastle-under-Lyme Borough Council Local Register of Locally Important 
Buildings and Structures Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) Adoption 
Statement  

 
This statement has been prepared in accordance with Regulation 16(2) and 
Regulation 19 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Development) 
(England) Regulations 2004 and gives notice that Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Borough Councils Locally Important Buildings and Structures Supplementary 
Planning Document was formally adopted on 14

th
 March 2012. 

 
The adopted Locally Important Buildings and Structures Supplementary Planning 
Document and Consultation Statement can all be viewed at the Borough Council 
Offices, Merrial Street, Newcastle, or online at www.newcastle-
staffs.gov.uk/localregister.   The SPD can also be viewed at Kidsgrove Town Hall, 
Liverpool Road Kidsgrove Stoke-On-Trent, ST7 4E and Newcastle Library.  Please e-
mail planningconservation@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk to request an electronic copy. 
 
Any person aggrieved by the SPD may apply to the High Court for permission to 
apply for judicial review of the decision to adopt the SPD. Such an application must 
be made promptly and in any event not later than three months after the date on 
which the SPD was adopted.  
 
Any challenge must be made on the grounds that either the document has not 
been prepared in accordance with the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 
2004 or alternatively that a requirement of the Act or associated Regulations 
have not been complied with. 
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